EVENT
CHANGE
OF
VENUE—Delaware’s
2020
Chautauqua changed to virtual
format
(DOVER, Del.—Aug. 10, 2020)—Due to uncertainty involving the
continued impact of the coronavirus pandemic, the Delaware
Division of Historical and Cultural Affairs decided on Aug. 6,
2020 that its 22nd annual Chautauqua—“Women’s Work:
Campaigning for Social Change”—would not be conducted in front
of a live audience but would instead be conducted in a virtual
format.
In a press release, entitled “Women’s Work: Campaigning for
Social Change,” distributed on July 30, 2020, the division had
indicated that the Chautauqua would take place at the
Zwaanendael Museum in Lewes, Del. on Sept. 10 and 11, 2020;
and on the Green in New Castle, Del. on Sept. 19 and 20, 2020.
According to the new format, the events will still take place
on those dates but without a live audience. Instead,
activities will be streamed live via Zoom.
Additional information about Chautauqua activities will be
issued as it becomes available and will be posted on the
Delaware Division of Historical and Cultural Affairs,
Zwaanendael Museum and New Castle Court House Museum websites
and social media accounts. Calls for information can also be
made to the Zwaanendael Museum at 302-645-1148 or the New
Castle Court House Museum at 302-323-4453.
The Division of Historical and Cultural Affairs is an agency
of the State of Delaware. The division enhances Delaware’s
quality of life by preserving the state’s unique historical
heritage, fostering community stability and economic vitality
and providing educational programs and assistance to the

general public on Delaware history. The division’s diverse
array of services includes operation of five museums which are
accredited by the American Alliance of Museums, administration
of the State Historic Preservation Office, conservation of the
state’s archaeological and historic-objects collections,
operation of a conference center and management of historic
properties across the state. Primary funding for division
programs and services is provided by annual appropriations
from the Delaware General Assembly and grants from the
National Park Service, Department of the Interior, a federal
agency. However, the contents and opinions expressed in the
division’s programs and services do not necessarily reflect
the views and policies of the Department of the Interior.
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